
 

 

King’s Avenue 
Corsham  

         Wiltshire                                                                                                                
SN13 0EG 

Tel No:  01249 712294 

Email: admin@corshamregis.wilts.sch.uk 
Web Site:  www.corshamregis.wilts.sch.uk 

 

 
 
Friday 25th June  

 Everyone Achieves More 

 
 

 
 

 
  

  

     

 

 

 

 

         

Attendance 

last week:  

Jade 100% 

Opal 95.5% 

Onyx 99.6% 

Garnet 91% 

Crystal 

95.2% 

Amethyst 

93.8% 

 

 

             Workers of the Week…  

Archie in Onyx Class, for all the effort he is putting into his learning, becoming more 

independent and for the progress in his reading. 

Kuridhaya in Opal class, for her wonderful comprehension work which was a pleasure 

to read: beautiful handwriting; well punctuated, full sentences; accurate spelling and it 

showed a thorough understanding of the text. 

Ashlee in Crystal Class for his amazing extended piece of writing where he showcased 

his use of language and SPaG knowledge 

Kyle in Jade Class, for his excellent sounding out of words 

Max in Garnet Class -exploring all the angles in his name 

Poppy in Amethyst Class for all her enthusiasm for Shakespeare Rocks and for taking 

on a part with so many lines and also doing so with such a big smile on her face. She 

has also listened carefully to all the instructions she is given and remembered them so 

that her performance is improving all the time. 

 

This week some of the classes were taught by a specialist music teacher. The amazing singing that I could hear 

was inspiring. They were exploring music through question and response and looked at how songs are built 

through the layering of different sounds. Thank you to Mrs Duffield for  organising this. 

Thank you for attending parents evenings last week- it was lovely to be able to have face to face meetings 

safely, outside and share your child’s/ children’s achievements and progress with you. During the sessions 

parents were invited to complete questionnaires, just one of the ways that we seek to improve the provision 

that we provide for the children at Regis – thank you! 

78 parents completed the survey 

97% of parents agreed or strongly agreed that their child is happy at school. 

100% agreed or strongly agreed that their child makes good progress at this school 

100% agreed or strongly agreed that their child is well taught at this school 

100% agreed or strongly agreed that that school makes sure that its pupils are well behaved 

100% agreed or strongly agreed that they would recommend this school to other parents 

99% agreed or strongly agreed that the school deals effectively with bullying 

87% agreed or strongly agreed that their child is set the appropriate amount of homework for their age. This 

was the lowest percentage in the survey and an area that the senior leadership team will be looking into in 

September. 

Have a lovely weekend everyone- Mrs Abby Symons Headteacher 

 

Abby Symons 
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